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808 & 810 Jerusalem Road, Cohasset

The roof is on and the windows and doors are in. The homes are closed in and ready for
siding.

Cohasset Volunteer Registration

Thank you to our many volunteers
including:

https://app.donorview.com/l9Q1l
mailto:mryan@sshabitat.org
https://app.dvforms.net/api/dv/8758p9
https://vimeo.com/1031988230
http://habitat.org/carsforhomes
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=9e584460-3620-453c-98ef-d5e9ec902c39


Hull Affordable Housing Committee 11/12/24

26 Poquanticut Ave. | Easton

Volunteer Opportunities in Easton are now open. Click on the link below to
register for available opportunities.

Easton Volunteer Registration

More Information

There are many volunteer opportunities beyond construction!There are many volunteer opportunities beyond construction!

Join our Framing the Future event committee
Learn about our Construction, Site Acquisition and Fundraising
Committees
Assist with general office work
Become a mentor to our family partners

https://app.dvforms.net/api/dv/boAQy
https://files.constantcontact.com/20cd3569001/ec11c039-948c-4445-9b13-9a30a12d2e06.pdf?rdr=true


For more information contact Michael Ryan at mryan@sshabitat.org.



Giving Tuesday is a global day of giving that takes place on the Tuesday after
Thanksgiving. It’s a day to raise awareness and to encourage people to donate
their time and money to charitable causes. At South Shore Habitat for
Humanity, we celebrate giving Toolsday!



It takes a lot of tools and construction supplies to build a house, and your
donation helps us to make safe, affordable homes. Giving Toolsday is coming
up on December 3rd, consider donating today if you’re able to!

Here’s a message from our Construction Project Manager, Sheri Green, with
more details:



South Shore Habitat Welcomes Two New Board Members

Kimberly Bielan Frank Kelly

South Shore Habitat is pleased to announce Kimberly Bielan and Frank Kelly have
been elected to the Board of Directors.

Kimberly Bielan is a Principal of Moriarty Bielan & Malloy LLC. Her practice focuses
primarily on real estate litigation, with an emphasis on zoning and land use
matters. Her experience will provide much guidance as South Shore Habitat works
to build our property pipeline.

Frank Kelly is a Project Executive at JM Electrical, where he leads various initiatives.
With a strong background in project management, Frank's experience will provide
support to our staff as we expand our homebuilding program.

We are excited to welcome them and look forward to their leadership.

South Shore Habitat
​Board of Directors

President: Robert O'Neill
Vice President: Richard Halverson 
Treasurer: Antonette Davis 
Secretary: Terry Green

Directors: Kimberly Bielan, Katie
Brigham, Jack Conlin, Rudy Dajie,
Mark Everett, Michael Falotico,
Brian Hayes, Tracy Harvard, Frank
Kelly, Glenn Tattrie

South Shore Habitat Staff

Executive Director: Beth Lyons
​Director of Project Development:
Noreen Browne
Director of Development: 
Tamar Schiess
Construction Project Manager: 
Sheri Green
Community Relations/Volunteer
Coordinator: Michael Ryan
​Bookkeeper: Carolyn Reynolds
Grant Writer: June Cruz
Critical Home Repair Site



Supervisor: Dan Hannigan
Critical Home Repair Coordinator:
Pat Harold
Construction Site Supervisor: 
Chris Comeau
Construction Site Supervisor: 
William Twomey
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